
 

 
 
 

 

 

Certificate 
Webtec Statement on California Proposition 65 

California Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, was 
enacted in November 1986. The proposition protects the state's drinking water sources from being contaminated 
with chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, and requires businesses to 
inform Californians about exposures to such chemicals. Amended  regulations are in effect as of August 30, 2018. 

Proposition 65 warning requirements are dependent on the anticipated level of exposure to Proposition 65 
chemicals resulting from foreseeable and intended uses of a product. The warning requirements only apply if the 
foreseeable and intended uses of a product containing these materials are likely to result in exposures above 
“significant risk” or “observable effect” levels. 

As a small business Webtec LLC is exempt from proposition’s 65’s warning requirements, however we recognise 
that it will be important to our distributors and resellers. Therefore, we have reviewed the Proposition 65 list 
dated the 19th March 2021 and can confirm that the products henceforward as manufactured and shipped by 
Webtec LLC do contain some of the list items. However, we believe our products DO NOT expose individuals to 
any of the Proposition 65 listed materials at a level of exposure subject to the requirements of Proposition 65 
during their foreseeable, intended and correct use. 

Webtec LLC distributors and resellers with concerns about compliance with Prop 65 as an option can include a 
label on each product that you may ship into the State of California. 

Webtec products are designed and manufactured in compliance with similar relevant legislation in Europe and 
other parts of the world, such as REACH, RoHS and others including The European Union Directive 2006/121/EC 
concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) entered into force 
in June 2007.  This Regulation establishes specific duties and obligations on companies in the European Union 
(EU) that manufacture or import substances on their own, in preparations, or in articles.   Webtec products are 
also compliant with the RoHS Directive 2011/65/EC and its amendments and, as to the best of our knowledge, 
our products do not contain any of the restricted substances or any trace impurities of these substances 
exceeding the threshold limits as specified by the RoHS Directive. 

Proposition 65 chemical list is dynamic and changes frequently, Webtec monitors it to ensure compliance.  This 
certificate statement will be updated when Proposition 65 changes and as appropriate Proposition 65 warning 
labels will be affixed to our products when any future Webtec product contents or exposure levels change and 
we deem a label necessary. 
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